Congratulations to the following members of the
2018 – 2019 PHHS Patriettes Dance Team!

Please come to room 105 on Tuesday, May 2 after school to accept your position on the team, fill out some address/phone information, discuss uniform options, etc.  If you cannot be there, just send me an email, however, we will be ordering uniforms on Monday, May 7 after school so please plan on being in attendance.  Female parents or guardians are welcome to attend on the 7th to ensure proper fit and oversee the ordering of uniform/practice clothing.  
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We also hope to see you in attendance at the dance show Friday, April 27 at 6:30 pm so we can introduce you at the end of the show.  

Those of you who did not successfully make the team this year, you are guaranteed a spot in my dance class if you would like one.  Please email me at mhiatt@providencehall.com so I can let the counselors know to make sure you are in the class.
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